city of
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Interdepar?lental Correspondence Sheet "
4
i Date: September 24, 2025
To: Mayor and Members of City Council _
202501736
From: Sheryl M. M. Long., City Manager

Subject: Liquor License - NEW i
A

FINAL RECOMMENDATION REPORT

OBJECTIONS: The Cincinnati Police Department

This is a report on a communication from the State of Ohio. Division of Liquor
Control, advising of a permit application for the following:

APPLICATION: 10004162-1
PERMIT TYPE: NEW

CLASS: P1"D2 D3 e
NAME: WOPPIN ON WEST 8" ST LLC
DBA: WOPPIN ON W 8TH

2140 W 8TH ST
CINCINNATI OH 45204

As ol today’s date. the Buildings and Inspections Department has declined comment
on this application.

On August 6. 2025, the Lower Price Hill Community Council was notified and do not
object.

A M) Ma M~ K%’F

Police Department Recommendation David M. 1M Assistant City Prosecutor
Objection No Objection lLaw ent - Recommendation
Objectio No Objection

MUST BE RECEIVED BY OHIO DIVISION OF LIQUOR CONTROL BY: September 12,




city of
cINCINNATI O

Interdepartmental Correspondence Sheet

Date: September 15, 2025

To: Colonel Teresa A. Theetge, Police Chief
From: Police Officer Mary K. Werner, Vice Squad
Copies to:

Subject: Objection to Liquor Permit Application

Special Investigations Section is in receipt of a liquor permit application from WOPPIN ON WEST 87"

ST LLC located at 2140 W 8t St (Permit #10004162-1). Two nuisance cases exist against the
property, the most recent in 2022, Case No. A2203753. This location is “permanently enjoined from
maintaining a nuisance at the Property, including but not limited to selling, bartering, possessing, or
keeping liquor in violation of law.”

Special Investigations Section respectfully requests the city object to the issuance of a permit to this
applicant.

Additional questions should be directed to David Laing, Assistant City Solicitor, Law Department.

MKW



